
             Empty Bowl……Helping to Feed People in Need 

 

The Boone Grove Middle School Art Club and Builder’s Club have joined to help put an 

end to hunger! On February 21
st
 from 5:00-7:30 pm, we will be holding an “Empty 

Bowls” event in the Boone Grove High School cafeteria.  Empty Bowl is an international 

grassroots effort to fight hunger. The basic idea is simple: Community members work 

together to create handcrafted bowls. Guests are invited to buy tickets to a simple meal of 

chili, corn bread, a dessert and drink. In return, guests are asked to keep the bowl as a 

reminder of all the empty bowls in the world. The money raised goes to an organization 

working to end hunger and food insecurity. For us, that is the Porter Township Food 

Pantry. Tickets will be sold from January 27- February 7 in the middle school office. 

Tickets purchased at the door will be $10.00 for either adult or child.  

Our students are showing their commitment through making bowls and placemats, and in 

working on the day of the event. Please consider purchasing a ticket today to help to feed 

people in need. If you are unable to attend, but would like to give a donation, we will 

gladly include it in our contribution to the Porter Township Food Pantry.  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

“Empty Bowl” Order Form 

Name: _______________________________   

Address: _____________________________ 

City: ______________  State ___ Zip_______ 

 

Number of adult tickets _____ x $8.00 each      $ ___________   

Number of senior or student tickets  _____ x $6.00 each    $ ___________ 

Amount Enclosed or Paid       $ ___________ 

Children three and under eat free in a Styrofoam bowl.  

Please make checks payable to: 

Boone Grove Middle School. 


